For Immediate Release
Pasadena, CA :  On Thursday, April 10, pastors in southern California from multiple denominations gathered in the banquet room of the 1st Church of the Nazarene for the 4th Annual Holiness Pastors’ Day.  
The Holiness Pastors’ Day is an annual event coordinated by the Regional Leaders of  7 denominations including Nazarene, Foursquare, Brethren in Christ, Free Methodist, Salvation Army, Church of God, Shield of Faith, Alliance.  The pastors met with the purpose of thinking and engaging in discussion in a new emphasis on the message of Holiness for the 21st Century.  

These churches have had significant influence in the growth of the Church worldwide.  This event, along with others like it across the nation, are designed to help pastors remember their mission in declaring a message of holiness – transformed living – in their various communities.  

Although for many years the Holiness message has become synonymous with heavy restrictions, these pastors and denominations are committed to declaring the message as they believe God intended it to be – a magnetic and healing message of wholeness and transformation for people, communities, and all of creation.  

The day began with worship under the leadership of Kelly Roth from Cucamonga Christian Fellowship, followed by a message from Dr. Kevin Mannoia – Chair of the Wesleyan Holiness Consortium.  His comments laid out “New Vocabulary for Holiness,” 10 word-sets that describe the effects of Holiness in the life of one who seeks Christ-likeness.

A Young Leaders panel moderated by Cedric Reynolds featured selected leaders from each denomination who are 20 - 30 years of age.  They brought insights from a new generation of leaders articulating the importance of the Holiness message for a changing culture.

The highlight of the day was inspiration provided by the Brooklyn Tabernacle Singers and a challenge from Jim Cymbala of the Brooklyn Tabernacle, in New York.  The group was in Southern California for this Day as well as other appearances at Azusa Pacific University, and the 50th Anniversary of America’s Christian Credit Union, a long time partner of the Consortium.

The Wesleyan Holiness Consortium was formed one year ago by 8 denominations in the Holiness Tradition to raise the priority of the message among its pastors and to focus on the unifying power of the Holiness message to shape the mission of the Church in the 21st Century. 

 The Southern California Regional Network sponsored the Pastors’ Day.  Another similar Regional Network was recently begun in the Indianapolis area and will conduct its second Holiness Pastors’ Day in September of this year.  Plans are being made to form a third Regional Network in the NYC/New Jersey area in the coming months.

For information about the Wesleyan Holiness Consortium or any of its Regional Networks, please visit the web site:

www.HolinessAndUnity.org .
